
 
 

 

DATE:  October 2, 2020  
 
TO:  Prospective Respondents 
 
FROM:  Gerald Cahalane, Assoc. Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #2 to Invitation for Bids #36037 – FCX SAV Excavation 
 
 

The Response Due Date for this solicitation has been extended to Thursday, 
October 8, 2020, by 2:00 pm. 
 
The original bid document contained Construction Drawings that were only 90% complete. Addendum #1 
included finalized Construction Drawings. Because there may not have been sufficient time for potential 
respondents to base their response on the final drawings, the response due has been extended as referenced 
above. 
 
 
For any responses that were received by the original bid opening date (October 1, 2020, 2:00 pm), the 
unopened responses will be held by the District. Respondents have two options for their submittal for the 
extended opening date and time (October 8, 2020, 2:00 pm): 
 

1. Respondent must email the District (gcahalane@sjrwmd.com) to clarify that their original response 
submitted was based on the final construction drawings from Addendum #1 and is acceptable to use 
for the extended bid opening date and time (October 8, 2020, 2:00 pm); OR 

 
2. Respondent must mail or deliver a revised or replacement bid in response to the extended bid 

opening date and time (October 8, 2020, 2:00 pm). If this option is selected, the Respondent’s 
original response to the October 1, 2020, 2:00 pm, opening date will be returned (unopened) to the 
Respondent. 

As a reminder, please ensure that all bids that are submitted on a thumb drive are in PDF format and do not 
contain any encryption or other safeguards that will prevent the files from being opened by the District. 
 
Please contact me at gcahalane@sjrwmd.com or at (386) 326-3034, if you have any questions or need 
clarification regarding this solicitation. 

 


